
  

 

 
 

                                                                                                                      31st July 2020 

                                                          PUBLIC NOTICE                                                                                                

Suspension of Services by the Competition and Consumer Authority in 

the Greater Gaborone Zone  

 
The Greater Gaborone Zone has been placed under lock down with effect from 

midnight 30th July, up to 13th August 2020 as a result of the escalation of Covid-19 

cases.  

 

In view of the lockdown, Competition and Consumer Authority offices in the Greater 

Gaborone Zone (Gaborone Head-office and Kanye) will be closed, and staff will work 

from home during this period. All services offered by the Authority in these offices will 

be suspended during this period save for emergencies. For any emergencies 

stakeholders can reach the CCA through the following numbers: 71900900/ 72176175. 

 

Services will continue as normal in other CCA offices in Jwaneng, Hukuntsi, Tsabong, 

Gantsi, Selibe-Phikwe, Serowe, Francistown, Maun, and Kasane. 

The CCA is also available through the following platforms: 

 

Email: info@competitionauthority.co.bw 

Facebook: Competition & Consumer Authority – Botswana 

Website: www.competitionauthority.co.bw 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.competitionauthority.co.bw/

